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QUESTIONS AT ANY TIME TO CABINET PORTFOLIO HOLDERS 
 

 
Response by the Portfolio Holder: 
 
We have had early discussions over the future of the RDC building in Hay. 
 
No decision has been made as to its future as further work with regard building 
condition and suitability are required. 
 
The meeting held with Hay TC was held in good faith and was to ensure good 
relations going forward. 
 
No decision has been made or valuation sought of the building at this time. 
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